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To All Parish, Town and District Councils
Dear Chairman,
West Sussex County Council Street Lighting PFI - Attachments to Street Lights

I wrote to you back in October last year to advise you of the new arrangements for attaching apparatus such as signs, banners, flower baskets and festive lighting to street lights in West Sussex.

To recap: West Sussex County Council and Tay Valley Lighting (West Sussex) Limited (TVL) entered into an agreement which commenced on 01 April 2010 for the provision and maintenance of public street lighting and illuminated traffic signage within West Sussex for a period of twenty five (25) years pursuant to the Government’s PFI initiative.

As part of this project all responsibility for street lights, illuminated signs and bollards have passed to TVL.  It is therefore necessary to have approval from both West Sussex County Council Highways and TVL to attach apparatus to street lights.

The following information must be supplied to TVL’s operating sub-contractor, SSE Contracting before approval for attachments to be fixed to street lights can be given:

· Type, number and method of attaching apparatus

· Street Light number and Road name of the proposed street light(s) to be used

· Duration attachment will be in place

· Details of who will be erecting the attachment

· Details of any maintenance requirements

· Structural inspection report (for banners, flower baskets, festive lighting and all signs exceeding 0.5m2)

· You must also have signed and returned TVL’s agreement accepting responsibility for your attachment

· If electrically powered, details of power consumption and when switched

Each time you wish to attach a new piece of apparatus the ‘Application for Consent’ form must be completed and returned to SSE Contracting, this form and the agreement will be sent on request.

If you have any questions or queries relating to this matter  please contact Steve Fidler (SSE Contracting) on 01489 771 761 or email steve.fidler@ssecontracting.com 

Yours sincerely
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Richard Bird - Street Lighting PFI Monitoring Manager

11th February 2011










